
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Enumerators Training 

A day long enumerators training for enumerators was conducted on 6th September, 

2022 by two researchers at Paro College of Education. This training was conducted to 

orient the enumerators with survey tools to identify and trace Out of School Children 

and Youth with Disabilities in the capital city of Thimphu. Since this survey interview 

will be conducted for parents of children with disabilities, the enumerators were 

trained of soft skills approach in collecting valid information. Similarly, the enumerators 

were also reminded about ethical issues that requires attention during the survey 

interview. Role play and mock interviews were conducted as a part of training to ensure 

that these enumerators are confident at the time of interview.  


